# شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية





### نموذج اختبار نهاية الفصل غير مجاب

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← المستوى التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 19-12-2023 07:05:16

# التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى التاسع









# روابط مواد المستوى التاسع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية اللغة العربية الانجليزية الانجليزية

# المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول مراحعات مواضع الكتابة نهاية الفصل للاستاذ محمد راسمي اوراق العمل والمراجعات نهاية الفصل الأستاذ سعيد شيبي مع الإجابة مراجعات وأوراق عمل نهاية الفصل غير محابة الاستاذ سعيد شيبيي مراجعات وأوراق عمل نهاية الفصل الاستاذ محمد راسمي الختبار نهاية الفصل محرسة مسيعيد

# Enrichment Materials

End of 1<sup>st</sup> Semester 2023 – 2024

These enrichment sheets are only for extra practice. They don't replace the textbook.

هذه الأوراق لا تغنى عن الكتاب المدرسي فهي أوراق للتدريبات الاثرائية فقط

Name : \_\_\_\_\_Class/......

## **Language Function**

#### Read and choose the correct response.

L. A	A: How was your trip to Turkey?
E	3:
A.	Not bad.
В.	I will do it.
c.	Never mind.
D.	Nice to meet you.
2. A	: I haven't seen you for ages.
В	:
A.	Well done.
B.	Oh, my God.
C.	That's interesting.
D.	Happy to see you here.
3. A	: Guess what! I found a new job.
В	:
A.	This is tasty.
В.	What a pity!
C.	What a surprise!
D.	That's a good a place.
4.	A: How about visiting a friend after work?
	B:
Α	. Who cares!
В	. How dare you?
C	. Mind your own business!
D	<ul> <li>Sorry, I'm going to the cinema.</li> </ul>
	A: What would you like to be in the future?
J.	B:
Α	. I want to sleep.
В	. I want to be a teacher.
C	. I want to go to school.

**D.** I want to have a sandwich.

6. A: We haven't met for long time.
B:
A. It's great.
B. That's fine.
C. Oh, my God.
<b>D.</b> Long time no see
7. A: How about meeting friends tonight?
B:
A. I've just woken up.
<b>B.</b> Sorry for your bad news!
C. I am reading a book now.
<b>D.</b> Sorry, I'm going to the theater.
8. A: Do you like football?
B:
A. This is tasty.
B. What a pity!
C. I am really into it.
<b>D.</b> That's a good a place.
9. A: How is it going with you?
B:
A. Not bad.
<b>B.</b> I will do it.
C. Never mind.
<b>D.</b> Nice to meet you.

#### Reading

Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Linda was driving back from her friend's house through the countryside. It was raining, so she was driving slowly because she didn't want to have an accident. Suddenly, she lost control of the car and crashed into a tree. Fortunately, she wasn't <u>injured</u>, but she couldn't understand what had happened. She got out of her car to take a look at the damage. Immediately, she noticed that her front tyre was flat, and realised it was the cause of the accident.

She tried to call her friend for help, but her mobile phone wasn't working. It was raining very hard, so she got into her car to wait for it to stop. She waited and waited, but the rain didn't stop, so she decided to change the tyre on her own. It was really hard work, but after half an hour she managed to do it.

As soon as she finished, the rain stopped and she felt great. She got in the car, but she couldn't start the engine. So, she sat there and waited again. Then she tried again, but nothing. As she was thinking about what to do next, it started raining again. In the end, she took an umbrella from the boot and walked back along the road.

At about midnight, Linda arrived at her friend's house. Her friend was shocked to see her. It was too late to do anything, so she stayed the night and called for a mechanic in the morning. It was an experience she hopes she will never have again.

1.	What is the text MAINLY about?
	A. Caught in a storm
	B. Walking in the rain
	C. An eyewitness to an accident
	D. A good night to have a party
2.	Which word is closest in meaning to the underlined word "injured "in paragraph (1)?
	A. left
	B. crashed
	C. shocked
	D. wounded
3.	According to the first paragraph, Why didn't Linda want to drive faster?
4.	Why did Linda crash her car?
5.	According to the second paragraph, what happened after the accident?
6.	According to the last paragraph, where did Linda stay?

#### Vocabulary

Read and choose the correct answer.			
1. I was	when I bumped into the principal .		
A. noisy			
<b>B.</b> tired			
C. stubborn			

D. embarrassed
2. The soup tastes \_\_\_\_\_ I can't have it.
A. disgusting
B. well-known
C. scared

3. My father went to London to \_\_\_\_\_ the city.

**A.** explore **B.** look up

**D.** mouth watering

**C.** set off

**D.**land

4. When did trainers first\_\_\_\_\_\_ in shops?

A. produce

**B.** appear

C. suggest

**D.**cost

5. It's \_\_\_\_\_ for parents to worry about their children.

A. usual

 ${\bf B.}$  normal

**C.** famous

**D.** unique

6. Fred is taking a course to his French.

A. improve

**B.** encourage

C. appreciate

**D.**congratulate

7. Ali is a/an \_\_\_\_\_ friend of ours. We used to go to the same school.

**A.** outgoing

**B.** optimistic

**C.** humorous

**D.** mutual

8. I can't	that they have much money.
<b>A.</b> pay	
<b>B.</b> think	
C. imagine	
<b>D.</b> wonder	
9. His father is looking	g for a job; he has beenfor two months now.
A. comfortable	
<b>B.</b> unemployed	
C. responsible	
<b>D.</b> generous	
10. From an early age	, Ali wanted tothe world.
A. load	
<b>B.</b> gather	
C. explore	
<b>D.</b> discover	
11. The boys	a cave while they were camping.
A. buried	
<b>B.</b> pulled	
C. ordered	
<b>D.</b> discovered	
12. The salad tastes _	I think you put too much lemon on it.
<b>A.</b> bitter	
<b>B.</b> fresh	
C. crispy	
<b>D.</b> sweet	
13. Isome	e old clothes as I was cleaning the attic.
A. came from	
<b>B.</b> looked up	
C. worked out	
<b>D.</b> came across	

| Page

14. The sandwich is too	I don't like oil so much.
<b>A.</b> crispy	
<b>B.</b> greasy	
C. salty	
<b>D.</b> spicy	
15. Ali is not at home. I	where he is.
<b>A.</b> imagine	
<b>B.</b> wonder	
C. believe	
<b>D.</b> think	
16.All the passengers were	in the plane at 8:00p.m.
<b>A.</b> landed	
<b>B.</b> took off	
C. boarded	
<b>D.</b> travelled	
17.I hate it when people	in a rude way.
A. recognize	
<b>B.</b> apologise	
C. behave	
<b>D.</b> invent	
18. Our teacher	the class because he was sick.
A. explored	
<b>B.</b> organised	
C. cancelled	
D. apologized	
19. The teacher was	that all his students would pass the exams.
A. humorous	
<b>B.</b> confident	
C. pessimist	
<b>D.</b> embarrassed	
20. Thomas Edison	the light bulb years ago.
A. found	
<b>B.</b> explored	
C. invented	
<b>D.</b> discovered	

#### Read the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.

wonder.	/ massive /	/gadget/	/ variety /	/ nolvester/	communication
WOIIGCI /	, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	<b>SUUSCU</b>	VULLET A	POITCHE	COMMINGUE

A.	We have a few kinds of sandwich meats, but there's a better at the counter.
В.	The man was huge. He placed his whole body across the table.
C.	The shirt is made of
D.	If you need accessories for your new like a case, you can get them there as well.
E.	Iwhere Ahmad is .
F.	We have had nowith our distant relatives since we moved to our new
	town.
Re	ead the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.
[	allergic - rescue – peaceful – reliable – broke out – disappointed
	allergic - rescue – peacerul – reliable – broke out – disappolitted
A.	Ali is He can definitely keep a secret.
В.	A fire in the park yesterday morning .
C.	I am to peanuts butter . I get sick if I eat it .
D.	Firefighters are still trying to the cat of Mrs. Dorthey from the tree.
E.	I wasthat we played so well yet still lost.
	Read the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.
	mates - strangers - embarrassed - encourage - leather – historic – acquaintance
A.	My parents alwaysme to study early in the morning.
В.	This coat is to protect you from rain.
C.	My friend waswhen he fell down in front of the whole students
D.	Suzan has gone out with her
Ε.	I visited manysites Like Eiffel Tower in France .
8	Page

#### Grammar

	Graninai
Read and choose the	correct answer.
1. After I	the dishes, I watched TV .
A.do B.did C. had done D.am doing  While I	My hair, the lights went off.
<ul><li>A. wash</li><li>B. washed</li><li>C. will wash</li><li>D. was washing</li></ul>	
3. We haven't made	any plans for our holiday
A. before	
<b>B.</b> since	
<b>C.</b> yet	
<b>D.</b> for	
4. She used	_a car. Now she can't drive.
A. have	
<b>B.</b> having	
C. to have	
<b>D.</b> to having	
5. Water	at 100°C.
A. boil	
<b>B.</b> boils	
<b>C.</b> boiled	
<b>D.</b> has boiled	
6. After we	Our homework, we went to the mall.
<b>A.</b> do	
<b>B.</b> are doing	
<b>C.</b> have done	
<b>D.</b> had done	to Contract to
7. Greg and I	to Spain next week.
<b>A.</b> have travelled	

**9** | Page

**B.** are travelling

**C.** travelled

**D.** travel

8. While I	dinner, I cut my finger.
A. was making	
B. am making	
C. makes	
<b>D.</b> make	
9. When I	at the station, he was fixing his car.
<b>A.</b> arrive	<del></del>
<b>B.</b> arrived	
C. will arrive	
<b>D.</b> had arrived	
10. Has Ali called	?
<b>A.</b> for	<del></del>
<b>B.</b> yet	
<b>C.</b> since	
<b>D.</b> never	
11. She used	in Qatar for a long time, but now she lives in Jordan.
<b>A.</b> live	
<b>B.</b> living	
C. to live	
<b>D.</b> to living	
12. I usually	up at 6:00am .
A. got	
<b>B.</b> get	
<b>C.</b> gets	
<b>D.</b> getting	
13.By the time I arri	ived to the station, the bus
<b>A.</b> left	
<b>B.</b> leave	
C. had left	
<b>D.</b> have left	
	_ abroad since last year.
A. haven't gone	
<b>B.</b> aren't going	
<b>C.</b> didn't go	
<b>D.</b> don't go	

Do as shown between the bra	ckets.	
1.  (a	Iready / see) this film.	(Correct the verb.)
2. I do not have any milk in m	ny refrigerator.	( Rewrite using "no".)
<b>3.</b> Mike (call) me	ten minutes ago.	(Correct the verb.)
<b>4.</b> My friend is a little chubby	r. He <b>(eat)</b> much fa	ast food. <b>(Correct the verb.)</b>
<b>5.</b> The girls	(study) hard these days	s. <b>(Correct the verb.)</b>
<b>6.</b> My friend feels sick, and he	e has a fever.	(Give advice using "should".)
<b>7.</b> Her mother	<b>(be)</b> a doctor for three years	. (Correct the verb.)
8. That's the woman. Her sor	n went skydiving In Australia.	(Join using 'Whose'.)

| Page

<ul><li>Do as shown between the brackets.</li><li>1. They have known each other since 2017.</li></ul>	(Rewrite using 'for'.)
2. This is the monkey. It broke the window.	(Join using 'which'.)
3. My friend eats much fast food.	(Give advice using' should'.)
4. It's not a good idea to exercise when your back hurts.	(Rewrite using 'shouldn't'.)
You  5. We have to leave now because we're going to miss or	
6. I(eat) my dinner before Ali ca	me home. <b>(Correct the verb.)</b>
7. That's the park. We used to play there.	(Rewrite using ' where '.)
8. When I was young, I wore trainers all the time.	(Rewrite using ' used to'.)
<b>12</b>   Page	

#### Writing

Write <u>a description</u> of a place you have visited.

#### **Helping ideas:**

- general information (name, where it is, most interesting features)
- some of the sights
- what visitors can do
- your general opinion of the place

your general opinion of the place					
•					

ese phrases may help yo	<u>u :</u>									
> _Dear,										
<ul> <li>How are things?</li> <li>Guess what!</li> <li>I've recentlyCan you believe it?</li> </ul>										
						Wait for your reply.				

# C) Write a <u>description</u> of a person you admire most. **Helping phrases/ questions:** • Who is he /she? • How is he/ she like? • How has he/she influenced you? • How do you feel about this person? **15** | Page